
 

 

Hardin Post 113 

1251 Ring rd.  P.O. Box 147 

Elizabethtown, Kentucky, 42701 

06/27/2024                                   General Membership Meeting 

Commander Rich Gano: Called meeting to order at 7PM with proper ceremonies. 

 

Sgt-At-Arms Mike Kabel: Claimed the members was present to meet the quorum. 

He announced the following dignitaries were present: Dept of Ky Senior Vice Cmdr. 

Garrett and Dept of Ky Membership Director Drew Chitty.  

 

Cmdr. Gano: Requested minutes to be read by Post Adjutant, Motion made to except minutes 

by 1st Vice Brewer, 2nd , no discussion, minutes voted on -yea 0 no.  

He than requested reports from board members. 

1st vice Brewer: Reported about membership required to reach goal. Also, will have Power 

Point presentation later. Claimed that the newsletter will be online and mailed to members in a 

couple of days.  

2nd Vice Cote: Reported the doors all have new sweeps and the doors in bingo hall will to have 

some work done on them. Other items need to be fixed or repaired. 

Finance Julia Sheets: Reported the Profit and Loss statement for post. 

Post Adjutant: Reported the Americanism Committee will be meeting to be announced time in 

near future. 

Post Chaplain Stephen Sheets: Reported that prayers are needed for John Saunders, Brian 

Knoch, Drew Chitty, Marty Harbolt, John Simms and Mike Philby. Also check on people as the 

weather is hot. 

VSO Tom Dube’: Not Present 

Post Manager Tanya Garcia: Reported that Blue Oval will be meeting on Wednesday in main 

hall starting July 10th. If member participation does not pick up for dances, 3 remains on 

schedule, that we might not book more bands for a while. Bluegrass Beard Alliance will be 

renting out the Hall on July 27th. Thursdays the kitchen will be having a ethnic food night.  



Kitchen will be open every night except Saturday, unless there is a band playing. July 4th 

celebration at the post from 10-2pm. Kids games, cake walk, Special cake to be auction off. 

ALR Director Erin Fulkerson: Reported a few tickets still available for $20 for a chance to win 

a freezer with meat. This is sponsored by Post 87. 

1st Vice Brewer: Presented a Power Point presentation about Dept Of Ky Convention in 

Louisville. Our Post received 3 major membership awards. Senior Vice Garrett received area B 

membership award and he also received the Chuck Mattingly award. Also had a membership 

presentation on our membership goals for the year. 

Commander Gano: Announced next Exec. Board and General membership meeting dates. He 

adjourned the meeting with proper closing ceremony 1950hrs. 

  

Attest: Drew Chitty Post Adjutant               Richard Gano Commander 

 

 

 

 

 

 


